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Welcome to the new and not improved newsletter for the MHPYC. The layout is sure to
improve, so please be patient. The goal is to switch the newsletter from MS Publisher, to
a more user-friendly, web based, cross OS application. Unfortunately, the formatting and
graphics will not carry over and will have to be reassembled from scratch over time. |
have chosen to just get the summer issue published, in order to get important
information to the Members, and will improve the newsletter cosmetically over time.
Please assist the effort by forwarding any concerns, comments, reports, or photos to:
newsletter@mhpyc.club

So much appreciation for the hard work Ginnie has done publishing this newsletter. A
tough act to follow!

Your new newsletter editor, Ken Peterson

COMMODORE'S REPORT

Hi All,

Thanks so much for all your donations to Larry Carr. We made over
10K and were be able to send him and his gracious companion Chris
Maples to Waikiki Beach! He had the trip of a lifetime! We have a great
membership and your efforts collectively enabled this once in a lifetime
opportunity. we are truly a club that cares about every individual as a
collective. i, as commodore | feel almost overwhelmed with the concern,
efforts and contributions to date until i remind myself that We Are The
Mariposal

As far as everything else going on at the club read the other officer
reports. my focus currently is the well being of our friend Larry. | love
our members!

sincerely,

Commodore Bridgette



VICE COMMODORE REPORT

See photos for Law Enforcement Day

REAR COMMODORE REPORT

No report submitted




TREASURER REPORT '

Hi Everybody!

The club is doing fine financially; however, with recent bathroom
™ repairs and other outgoing costs, like upgrading the outdoor patio
\ deck, our reserves are not where we would like them to be. Raising
the drink prices (boo!) definitely helps. Everybody come on down to
the club and enjoy a drink or two and also consider having your
& hext party at the club! Only $325 to rent this beautiful club for your
event!

| wanted to congratulate you, our members, on your generosity
and caring in donating $ to our monthly and other charity causes!
This is a little known fact about our yacht club that we are very
community oriented and give back in many different ways!

Larry Carr Fund: $10,700

February: Junior Giants ($721)
March: Healing Waters ($1,021)
April: Project Peanut Butter ($1,004)
May: American Red Cross ($665)
June: Sea Scouts ($809)

Hope to see you at the club soon!
Sincerely,

Cary Ronan, MHPYC Treasurer

FLEET CAPTAIN REPORT ('

Lots of interesting stuff coming our way! The Reno Trip signup
sheet is posted. $250 gets you transportation and lodging at the
heart of the Reno Italian Festival. October 6-7.

More Giants games are in the works.

I have accepted a job in San Diego, and will be leaving at the end of
August. | will continue to administer the newsletter and the web-
site until we find a replacement. Please come by the Club the af-
ternoon of Sunday, August 19 to see me off. | have spent an in-
credible 6 years in the Bay Area, and | am so grateful to the club for
making me feel welcome and all the friends | have made. | will
miss you all.

Fleet Captain Ken Peterson



PORT CAPTAIN REPORT L

No report submitted

SECRETARY REPORT X

Ahoy Yachties,

Well as we are more than half way through the year and we
have had a lot of fun events around the club. | will keep sending
out calendars and reminders of club events. If you are hosting
an event or fundraiser and you would like to promote it the
membership please send me complete information as you would
like it to appear. | am happy to get it out for you just send me an
email at MHPYCSF@gmail.com .

We would like to keep our membership strong so please re-
member your are allowed to sponsor up to two people per year
to become a member of the club. Applications are available on
our website. We are especially interested in attracting more
members who live and work around the Yacht Club. If you know
someone please bring them by for a visit, we would love to get to
know our neighbors better.

Also on looking for someone or a couple of someone’s who
would be willing to interview the new members and take there
pictures when they are introduced and send off to Ken Peterson
for the newsletter. Being club secretary and doing membership
can be a bit overwhelming so it may be time to add to our team.
If you have interest in helping please let me know.

Best,
Joni Sperow

MHPYC Secretary



@ CLUB NOTES

« Sinatra night on March 23, was a big success, with over
150 people attending. The next show is scheduled for
Thursday, September 27 - "Beatles Ticket to Ride"

« Almost 2/3 of the way through baseball season, but don't
let Giants games scare you away - there is plenty of
parking on game nights until 5:30 or so, even some free
spaces in front of the Club.

« The Club still has many prime slots available through the
summer and autumn to host your party or event.

» The Tips For Charity Monthly Dinner Schedule for 2018 is:

August - Bruce Feldhammer - Red Cross
September - Bridgette Carroll - Youth Sailing
October - Gail Dekreon - Soroptimists International
November - Nancy Del Sarto - Veterans

December - MHPYC - Toys 4 Tots, Senior Lunch

Be sure to come down for the General Meetings and
support these worthy charities.



SERVING YOUR CLUB IN 2018

OFFICERS

DIRECTORS

COMMITTEES

COMMODORE: BRIDGETTE CARROLL
babridgette@gmail.com

MARGARITA TORRES
margieb6@sbcglobal.net

AUDIT: Nancy Del Sarto, David Fong, &
Walter Knoepfel

VICE COMMODORE: PATRICK MAPLESL
Selpam33@gmail.com

PC CHRISTOPHER ABRAHAM
fastchris@sbcglobal.net

BUILDING: Brendan Doyle, Brendan Lalor,
Steve O'Brien, Paul Slattery, Gary Wood &
Paul Schlotfeldt

REAR COMMODORE: CHRIS MAPLES
cmaples510@hotmail.com

GAIL DEKREON
gail@dekreon.org

CLUB PHOTOGRAPHERS:
PC Martha Bella, Gail Dekreon, Claire-
Laure Belt, Roy Aquino, Ginnie Chabre

SECRETARY: JONI SPEROW
jsperow@gmail.com

KEN HALLGREN
khallgren24@msm.com

DECORATING: Marisa Abraman (Chair)
and PC Martha Bella

ASST. TO SECRETARY
GAIL DEKREON
gail@dekreon.org

BRUCE FELDMHAMMER
bfeldhammer@yahoo.com

FINANCIAL TEAM: PC Chris Abraham,
Bruce Feldhammer, Reggie Vance,
Margarita Torres, Bridgette Garroll, Gail
Dekreon

TREASURER: CARY RONAN
cronan@langan.com

CHRIS RUPRIGHT
christopherrupright@gmail.com

HISTORICAL TEAM: Judy Banis (Chair),
PC Martha Bella, Bruce Feldhammer, Clair
Belt

ASSISTANT TREASURER:
MARGARITA TORRES
margieS6@sbeglobal.net

LIAISONS

MEMBERSHIP TEAM: Joni Sperow
(Chair), Margarita Torres, Reggie Vance,
Cary Ronan, Gail Dekreon

PORT CAPTAIN: RENC DIDOMENICO
renod456@msn.com

NEWSLETTER: EDITOR KEN PETERSON
kenpeterson@iname.com

LIVE ENTERTAINMENT & MUSIC
Betty Cheung
betty25cheung@sbcglobal.net;
Reggie Vance, Debbie Cooke,

ASST. PORT CAPTAIN: STEVE O'BRIEN
stevo.sf@gmail.com

NEIGHBORHOOD LIAISON:
Kathy Villasenor
katvillasenor@sbcglobal.net

NAME BADGES: Paul Schiotfeldt
ps438@sbceglobal.net

FLEET CAPTAIN: KEN PETERSON
kenpeterson@iname.com

GOODWILL AMBASSADORS:
Gail Dekreon; Reggie Vance

SHIPS STORE: PC Martha Bella, Reggie
Vance, Gail Dekreon

INSTALLATION DINNER LIAISONS:
Robbie Lee; Vickie Van Winkle

YOUTH SAILING PROGRAM:
Bridgette Carroll, Steve O'Brien
Lloyd Richtie

PICYA DELEGATES COORDINATOR; &
RBOC REGIONAL AFFAIRS
Bridgette Carroll

BY-LAWS and POLICIES: PC Bridgette
Carroll, Gail Dekreon, & Cary Ronan

BURGEES: Paul Schlotfeldt

SAFETY OFFICERS: Bob Knighton; John
Kelleher




EVENT PHOTOS







LAW ENFORCEMENT DAY 2018




